
Hello OFDA Members,  

I hope this message finds you well. My name is Manana Fribley, and I am reaching out on behalf of the 

Columbus Rotary Club. We are excited to announce our 5th Annual Walking with the Dead 5K Fun Run 

& 1-Mile Walk, scheduled for Friday, October 11, at the historic Green Lawn Cemetery. This unique 

event attracts over 300 participants each year and offers a family-friendly atmosphere with a touch of 

spooky fun. 

This year's event promises our best yet, with a beer garden, costume prizes, ghost tours, and other exciting 

activities. We are also attempting to break a Guinness World Record for the most people dressed like 

ghosts! With such an engaging lineup, we anticipate a great turnout and an even greater impact on our 

community. 

To ensure this event's success, we seek sponsorships from local businesses like yours. Sponsorships help 

us support the Columbus Rotary Club’s annual service projects, which address various needs within the 

Columbus community. 

We offer four sponsorship opportunities designed to maximize your visibility and demonstrate your 

commitment to community service. Your sponsorship will provide vital support for the care and 

maintenance of Green Lawn Cemetery and help us continue our mission of "Service Above Self." 

 

 

 

Event Highlights: 

• Date: Friday, October 11 

• Location: Green Lawn Cemetery 

• Features: Beer garden, costume prizes, ghost tours, and more 

• Special Attraction: Attempt to break a Guinness World Record for the most people dressed like 

ghosts 

Green Lawn Cemetery is not only a scenic venue with its monuments, gargoyles, moats, and scenic paths, 

but it is also the final resting place of several notable Ohioans, including WWI Flying Ace Eddie 

Rickenbacker and numerous Civil War generals and veterans. 

We hope you will consider supporting this extraordinary event. Your sponsorship will not only help us 

enhance the event experience but also highlight your business's dedication to the betterment of our 

community. 

I attached more detailed information about the sponsorship levels and benefits. We are happy to discuss 

any questions you may have and look forward to the possibility of partnering with you. 

Thank you for your consideration and support. 

Best regards, 

Manana Fribley 

Past President Columbus Rotary Club  

614-323-6436 

E. manana.fribley@gmail.com 


